
MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL ON TEACHER EDUCATION    11/27/2007 
http://www.eiu.edu/~eiucote 
 
The Council on Teacher Education met at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 27, 2007, in Room 2444 
Buzzard Hall. 
 
Members present: Dr. Belleville, Dr. Bennett, Dr. Campanis, Dr. Cavanaugh, Dr. Chiou, Dr. Cornebise, 

Dr. Edwards, Ms. Halpin, Dr. Jones, and Dr. McCormick 
 
Guests present: Ms. Dailey, Academic Advising Center; Dr. Fewell, Department of Secondary 

Education and Foundations 
 
Staff present: Dr. Bower, Dr. Herrington-Perry, and Ms. Wilson 
 
I. Minutes 
 The minutes from the October 23, 2007, meeting were approved. 
 
II. Communications 
 None. 
 
III. Informational Items 

1. Academic Technology Advisory Committee 
  Dr. Campanis gave an update on ATAC.  A sub-committee from ATAC is gathering 

information on Turning Point software and comparable products.  They would like input from 
the faculty on this subject. 

 
(Dr. Chiou entered the meeting.) 
 
IV. Items to be Added to the Agenda 
 None. 
 
V. Items to be Acted Upon 

None. 
 
VI. NCATE 

Dr. Bower and Dr. Fewell presented information on the revised conceptual framework document, 
with a focus on the dispositions section of the document.  A copy of the revised conceptual 
framework document was distributed.  Council members are asked to review the materials and 
share with their constituents.  They should provide feedback to Dr. Bower by January 15, 2008.  
A draft of this document is also available for viewing on the COTE website.  The Council will be 
asked to vote on the final approval of this document at the January 22, 2008, meeting.   
 
Dr. Bower gave an update on the meetings held during the Fall semester: NCATE planning 
meeting for all faculty (11/6/07) and program coordinators meeting (11/14/07).  Based upon 
feedback from these two meetings, program coordinators will meet regularly during the Spring 
semester and the unit faculty will have three meetings during the Spring semester.   The first 
meeting will be held in early February on NCATE standards 1 and 2, Data.  The second meeting 
will be held in March on NCATE standard 3, Field Experiences.  The third meeting will be held in 
April on NCATE standard 4, Diversity. 

 
 

VII. Executive Director’s Report 
1. Teacher education information currently viewed on the teacher education screen of the 

mainframe is being transferred to Banner.  Once the transition is made, you will be able to 
view this information in the each student’s degree audit. 
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The meeting adjourned at 2:50 p.m.    Bonnie Wilson, Recorder 
 
 
  

*************************************** 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF NEXT MEETING 

Tuesday, December 11, 2007 
Room 2444 Buzzard Hall 

 
Agenda: 
None at this time. 
 


